
Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD 
Monday, June 10, 2013 3:41 PM 
Tibo J. Chavez Jr.; jamesbruc@aol.com 
Brooks, David K., EMNRD; Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Davidson, Florene, EMNRD 

July 11 Hearing 

This case No. 14977 is hereby finally continued to July 11, 2013. No other continuances shall be granted. Thank you. 

Richard 

From: Tibo J. Chavez Jr. [mailto:tchavezlaw@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2013 2:57 PM 
To: Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD 
Subject: Re: June 27, 2013 Hearing 

Dear Mr. Richard: 

Because of Mr. Panagapolous not being able to be here for the June 27, 2013 hearing we are now proposing 
July 11, 2013. Please let me know if this date works with you so we can set the hearing. 

Sincerely, 

Denisha Sanchez 
Secretary to Tibo J. Chavez, Jr. 

On Mon, Jun 10, 2013 at 2:20PM, Tibo J. Chavez Jr. <tchavezlaw@grnail.corn> wrote: 
OK I will Check with Richard and see if we can get this set for then. 

Sincerely, 

Denisha Sanchez 
Secretary to Tibo J. Chavez, Jr. 

On Mon, Jun 10, 2013 at 2:09PM, <jarnesbruc@aol.corn> wrote: 
July 11 is OK. 

Jim 
-----Original Message-----
From: Tibo J. Chavez Jr. <tchavezlaw@gmail.com> 
To: jamesbruc <jamesbruc@aol.com> 
Cc: Ezeanyim, Richard, EMNRD, EMNRD <richard.ezeanyim@state.nm.us> 
Sent: Mon, Jun 10, 2013 2:00 pm 
Subject: June 27, 2013 Hearing 

Dear Mr. Bruce: 

Mr. Panagapolous is not available on June 27, 2013, he will be out of town on that day. The next available Thursday's will 
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be July 11 and 18, 2013. Please let me know if these dates will work with you and I will let Mr. Richard know so we can 
schedule the hearing as soon as possible. 

Sincerely, 

Denisha Sanchez 
Secretary to Tibo J. Chavez, Jr. 

Law Office of Tibo J. Chavez, Jr. 
P.O. Box 569 
Belen, NM 87002 
Tel: 505-864-4428 
Fax: 505-864-4476 
The information contained in this email message is CONFIDENTIAL and intended solely for the use of the individual or 
entity named above. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for 
delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or unauthorized 
use of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, PLEASE NOTIFY THE SENDER 
IMMEDIATELY BY TELEPHONE. Thank You. 
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agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, 
distribution, copying, or unauthorized use of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this 
email in error, PLEASE NOTIFY THE SENDER IMMEDIATELY BY TELEPHONE. Thank You. 
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